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From: Andrew Ganahl
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 4:43:10 PM


I strongly oppose Ordinance #210966. This would be a huge step backwards for the
city making non-car alternative transportation options available and accessible to KC
residents.


Our streets are already way too unsafe. Effectively repealing the Complete Streets
policy would be a terrible idea and make everyone less safe. We need to do more to
remake our streets, not fall back on the totally unacceptable status quo. 


Please do not vote for this ordinance.


Regards,


Andrew Ganahl
21 E 57th St
KCMO 64113 
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